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DATE:     March 28, 2017 

 

MEMORANDUM TO:  Aerial tramway/ski lift owners 

 

 

 

FROM:   Thomas M. Chambers   

    Bureau Chief 

    

RE:    Inspection scheduling requirements 

 

 

 

Please be advised that effective September of 2017, owners will be required to schedule lift and 

related equipment inspection no later than October of each year. This requirement is needed to 

better serve our industry customers. Owners should make provisions to have permanent power 

on, equipment operational, and be ready for the annual inspection. If you have a 7 year full load 

test due in 2017, you need to schedule them between now and your inspection. We will not have 

time for you to perform these tests during inspection of your equipment.  

 

We appreciate your cooperation in assisting us with this. If you have questions please contact 

your local inspector. 

 

 

TC/cb 


